
Dumb state law: In Nebraska, if a child burps during church, his parent may be arrested

DAILY BULLETIN
FRIDAY, MARCH 9TH

Happy Friday!

TODAY
• Mr. Giese’s mentor group meets before school
• Ms Henry’s mentor group meets before school
• JH/SH Choir Concert - 7pm

SATURDAY
• Speech @ Eveleth/Gilbert - 9am. Bus leaves at 6:10am
• Daylight Savings Time Begins.  Turn your clock ahead 1 hour!

Mr. Staska would like to thank the Pep Band and all the students & staff for showing great support & enthusiasm 
for our basketball team last night and the whole entire season. We received a phone call this morning from a Hill City fan 
that was at last night’s game.  She called to say that she was very impressed with our school’s behavior, enthusiasm and the 
sportsmanship of our players! She also enjoyed the Pep Band. Way to go guys!

Gym Lockers will be cleaned out today.  You better get your stuff out or report to Mr. Wahlin or Ms Hosna.

The following need to turn in their basketball uniforms:  Heidi Kelley, Sydney Jensen, Averie Seibert & 
McKenzie Fredrickson.  Just bring them in (clean!!) to the hs office.  Thanks

Reminder that there is a JH/ HS choir concert tonight at 7:00, with a recital at 6:00 in the 
commons.  If you've never heard the HS choir perform, this will be a great opportunity to see a concert. Only 3 dollars 
for adults and 1 dollar for students. 

JUNIORS: Today is last day to register for April 14th ACT exam-Late fee required if register later. Also 
check out the posted Girls'/ Boys' STATE Info  see MDoten by March 15th.

Junior Parents: Next Post Prom Meeting is Wednesday, March 14th at 5:30 p.m. in the commons.

Scholarship:  Aitkin-Carlton County Farm Bureau has two scholarships available: 1. -  for family 
members in Farm Bureau 2 - for those entering college agriculture related  fields.  See MDoten for application.

Mentor groups host the community meal on March 21. Talk to your mentor about volunteering.

Attention all 7th and 8th graders:  Please turn in your Valleyfair money ($10) to Ms. Thompson as soon as 
possible.  And remember to keep your grades up and stay out of trouble!  

OVERDUE LIBRARY BOOKS should be renewed or returned by:  Travis Anderson, Kacie Boyd, Tanner Bozell, 
Martina Bruchu, Daniel Dinneen, Ben Fistere, Logan Haarstad, Geno Hafslund, Cole Hoover, Joey Jacobs, Alex Johnson, 
Kiarra Johnson, Sarah McGrath, Elizabeth Molitor, Ashlinn Moore, Solomon Pagan, Casey Pangburn, Ruth Sampson, Kaija 
Sorensen, Cassie Sprague, Billy Staska, Corey Stevens, Shi Thomas, Karlee Tierney, Krista Wildenauer & Chelsy Wilkie.

Juniors/Seniors: Would you be willing to share only POST PROM at Adventure Zone with another school (Cromwell)? 
Keep in mind that Adventure Zone’s capacity is 250 and each school would have separate balcony areas to hang out in. The 
cost would be shared between the two schools and would save the committee $1,000+ that could be used for bigger & 
better prizes if the event was to be shared. There is a sheet in the hs office for you to cast your vote of yes or no. Please 
stop in before the end of the day TODAY to sign the sheet.

Don’t forget to turn your clocks Ahead 1 hour tomorrow night!!

This Weekʼs Activities


